February 26, 1980

Ms. Arax Chirkinian

c/o Holy Cross Armenian Church
318 27th Street

Union City, New Jersey 07087

Dear Ms. Chirkinian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
stewardship of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral and
your donation of $100.00 (one hundred dollars)
for that purpose.

We are thankful for this support that assists
us in meeting our needs and better serving our
Armenian Community.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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